
A Not-As-Sporty Week 

Although the weather seems to have had other plans for us over the last two weeks, we 

have still managed to get some sports fun in. 

We got the chance to run a mini sports event for the students with the Sports leaders 

running a variety of events including netball, penalty shoot outs, long jump and tennis 

‘keepie-uppies’. 

 

 

  

Artists of the Week! 
Daisy – Isha, Alex and 

Chanel 
Primrose – Amanda 

Sunflower – Ellie  
and Lenai 

 
 School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

This Week In School… 
Year 3 – have finished some excellent explanation reports about the functions of 
the human body. They have also been practising their formal method of 
multiplication and applied it to a range of problems. 
Year 4 – have had a half sports day, Miss Bjorck was rocking her bucket hat! They 
have been recapping multiplication word problems in Maths and writing a funny 
adventure narrative using the character Hoot Owl in English – they are hilarious! 
Year 5 – have been finishing their leaflets on mountains and revising their maths 
skills. They have also spent time looking at human rights. 
Year 6 – have seen the completion of the amazing ‘Go-Givers project (including a 
fabulous Mini Fayre, run entirely by Year 6), culminating in a presentation at the 
Aylesbury Waterside Theatre! They have also continued to perfect their 
production! 
 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

94.8% 

 

Snowdrop 

19/20 

30th June 2017 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 89% 92% 94% 98% 89% 91% 98% 99% 

Lates 4 3 4 6 5 2 0 0 

Well done Sunflower! 

! 

 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy 
Isha and 
Katelin 

Buttercup 
Micael and 
Holly 

Rose 
George and 
Layla 

Primrose 
Liana and 
Harley 

Daffodil 
Tamara and 
Ilyana 

Snowdrop 
Jack and 
Renaey 

Foxglove Zoe 

Sunflower Ella 
 

House Point 
Winners: 

 

 

! 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Daisy! 

Don’t forget we are a nut 

free school as we have 

children who have 

allergies!  

(let’s leave them 

for the squirrels) 

 

Please 
remember 
to keep an 
eye out for 

nits this 
summer! 



More Beautification! 
We have had even more lovelies from Mars in 

to help this week with our ongoing sprucing 
up of the premises. 

This time, our new room was finished off and 
looking very purple so thank you to these 
guys and their everlasting enthusiasm for 

helping us! 

 

Thank You Mrs Groulef 
Thank you to our lovely Mrs 

Groulef who left us this week as 
her training in now up and we 

are extremely proud to 
announce that she is now fully 

qualified. 
Thank you for being a wonderful teacher, from 

everyone but especially Snowdrop class who 
will miss you most of all. 

 

SRE Meeting 
Thank you to everyone who attended this 

year’s Parent SRE meeting on Monday 
evening. Mr Clifford talked through the 

curriculum for both Year 5s and Year 6s in 
regards to puberty, reproduction and 

relationships. 
If you were unable to attend and would like 
to speak to someone before Monday’s SRE 

lesson (for the Year 6s), please do not 
hesitate to contact the school or Mr Clifford. 

 

Year 6 Mini Fayre 
Our Year 6s have been at it again! This 

Tuesday, they held a mini fayre for the rest of 
the school. Each class had a slot of about 

twenty minutes where they could play games 
and do a raffle. Year Six ran all the stalls and 

everyone had a great time. 
By Rosie and Lily 

 

NO Bluebells On The Last Day Of Term 
Please note; Bluebells will not be held on the 
last day of the school year, Thursday 20

th
 July.  

School will finish at 3.15pm that day. 
Thank you. 

 

 

 
   

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

Date Event 

30
th

 Jun 

Summer Fete, 
from 3pm at 
Iver Village 
Infants School 

3
rd

 Jul Circus Skills Day 

4
th

 Jul Transition Day 

11
th

 Jul 
Year 6 
Production, 
1.15pm 

12
th

 Jul 
Year 6 
Production, 
6pm 

13
th

 Jul Bag2School 

14
th

 Jul Yr 6 Paccar Trip 

14
th

 Jul 
FISA Disco, 
6.30pm 

20
th

 Jul 
Year 6 Leavers 
Assembly, 2pm 

20
th

 July 
Last Day Of Term 

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School Year 6 Go-Givers Celebration! 

Yet another fun filled week for our Year 6s! 
For our Go-givers Make a Difference challenge we raised money for First Touch, a 

charity that helps premature babies. Some children from Year 6 went to the Aylesbury 
Waterside Theatre to present their work along with children from other schools. They 

presented a PowerPoint video and spoke about what they’ve done to fundraise for First 
Touch. 

By Rosie and Lily 

 

Letters out this week: 

Letters out this week: 
 

Year 6 Paccar Scout Trip 
 

Year 6 Transition Day 
 

Iver Fun Day Singers 
 

Shoeshare Collection 
 

Yr 6 Production Details  
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

This Week’s Staffie Award! 

This week’s ‘Staffie’ was 

given to the teacher of 

the week, Miss Digweed 

for being the best Head 

Teacher and looking after 

us all. 

  

 

 

  

Don’t forget; You can book your child into child for Early birds and  
Bluebells online!  

Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3  
or via our website. 

 
 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3


 

Wow Work! 

Each week we will showcase some fantastic work focusing on a particular class. This week, the spotlight is on… 

Buttercup! 

 

Excerpt from written piece by Daisy, Year 3 


